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NEW! OSHA COVID-19 Guidance Updates 
“Protecting Workers: Guidance on Mitigating and Preventing the 
Spread of COVID-19 in the Workplace” 
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As part of its ongoing efforts to support Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) efforts across the country, 
the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) continues to update the various data 
sources, publications, and webpages on its’ Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) page 
(https://www.osha.gov/coronavirus). 

On June 10, 2021, OSHA updated its “Protecting Workers: Guidance on Mitigating and Preventing 
the Spread of COVID-19 in the Workplace” webpage (https://www.osha.gov/coronavirus/safework). 
This latest revision provides guidance on how to focus prevention efforts on unvaccinated and other 
at-workers, provides information on vaccination, and provides additional links to other recently-
updated guidance.  

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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